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What is Patient-Initiated Follow-
Up (PIFU)?
Patient-initiated follow-up (PIFU) puts you, the 
patient, in control of when you are seen by the 
community podiatry team. It means spending less 
time attending hospital appointments, but still 
having access to clinical support when you need 
it.

PIFU enables you to make an appointment if you 
develop an urgent foot problem. PIFU can help 
you manage your own foot care with support 
from friends and family, and seek help from 
podiatry if you were to develop a foot problem

For all other concerns, or if you are feeling 
unwell, your GP will remain your first point of 
contact.

How will I know if I’m suitable 
for PIFU?
Your podiatrist has discussed this with you and 
advised you have been put on a 

Short term PIFU

Long term PIFU

For 

6 months

9 months

12 months

How does this work?
During this time, you will not receive standard 
follow up appointments with us.  

However, you should contact us if you have any 
worries or concerns with your feet.  DO NOT wait 
until your timeframe is completed to contact us if 
you have a foot concern. 

Depending on the nature of the concern, you 
will be booked a telephone appointment with a 
clinician.  A face to face appointment will then 
be booked, if appropriate.

If your PIFU timeframe has come to an end and 
you have not needed to contact us: 

Short Term PIFU - you will be discharged from 
the service.  However, if you develop further foot 
problems after the end of the PIFU period you 
can complete a self-referral form to access the 
service again. 






